
 
Hillborough Infant & Nursery School 

Attendance Matters 
21st April 2023 

 
 
 
A big, ‘thank you’ to all of the parents & guardians who are working with us to improve our attendance. 
Currently our whole school attendance for this week is 92.5% and our school target stands at 96%. 
 
Our attendance per class this week is: 

Class Saplings Oak Pine Elm Maple Cedar Birch Beech Ash Willow 

Percentage 87% 99% 94% 95% 92% 97% 89% 95% 97% 98% 

 
A big well done to Oak & Willow ! 

You are all attendance super stars and will be looking after Ruby and Markus this 

week. 

 
 
 
 
Wow, there are 258 children receiving a 100% weekly attendance sticker this week, well done to you all. 
 

 
We have had a total number of 33 children arriving late to school this week compared to 
last week of Spring term when we had 26 children arriving late to school.   
It is disappointing to have more children late than last week and punctuality needs to 
improve. 
 
 

We have 258 children on track to receive their summer half term 100 % attendance certificate and 11 
children on track to receive their 100 % whole year attendance trophy. Keep up the great work! 

 

We need to work together as a community to help each other with attendance and punctuality. Please 
support one another if you are able to, and speak with Mrs Owen our Family Support worker if you are 
experiencing difficulties. Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Sally Barber   

Attendance Lead                                                                                                                                                                              
Assistant Headteacher 

 


